
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

September 22, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sun Sept 26 
8:00 am  Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 

Wed Sept 29 
8:15 am Chapel 

Electronic Resources Agreement: This sheet was sent home last week with each of 
your children in school. Please sign and return it by this Friday. If you need another copy 
please contact Mr. Obry. 
 
School Pictures:  School pictures will be taken on Monday, September 27th.  Picture 
forms for individual pictures, the all-school picture, and volleyball pictures were sent 
home last week. 
 
Soccer PE's: Pastor Manian will be coming in on Mondays and Thursdays in October to 
teach the 3-8 graders the rules and some skills of soccer. This will begin Monday, 
October 4 so please make sure your children are dressed appropriately for these days. 
We thank Pastor Manian for his willingness to come in and do this for our students again 
this year.  
 
Volleyball: A finalized volleyball schedule can be found at our church and school 
website under the resources tab on the school page.   
 
Vision/Hearing Screenings:  On Friday, October 1st our school nurse, Mrs. Flock will 
conduct a hearing screening on all students.  On Monday, October 4th, a trained 
representative from the Lion’s Club (Mrs. Paxton), will conduct a Spot Vision Screening 
test.  This test checks for six potential vision issues some of which are:  myopia, 
hyperopia, strabismus, astigmatism.  Mrs. Flock will also screen the traditional method 
for visual acuity.  Please have your child wear their glasses for this screening. 
 
Date Change: At the Board of Education Meeting on Tuesday, September 7, the Board 
passed a motion to move the Christmas Concert date to Friday, December 3 at 6:30 p.m. 
This change has been updated on the School Calendar. An updated calendar is attached 
to the email with the Cougar Chronicle. Please make this change to your personal 
calendars as well.  
 
SMSU Parade Volunteers Needed:  Our school will have an entry in the SMSU parade 
on Saturday, October 9th.  We are looking for parent volunteers to be on the float 
committee.  Please email the office if you would like to help.  Thank you! 
 
Panther for a Day: The 6-8 graders will be headed to Great Plains Lutheran High School 
on Friday, October 8 to participate in Panther for a Day. We generally leave between 
9:00 and 9:30 to arrive there for lunch with the activities happening in the afternoon. We 
usually arrive back at school around 4:30 p.m. Once we have a finalized schedule from 
Great Plains we'll give you more firm details. Mr. Obry is in need of a couple drivers. If 
you are able and willing to help drive students please contact him by next Friday, 
October 1. 
 
 
 
 
 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Kaylee Sandquist-1 
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8 
Ryker Kix-11 
Natalie Noble-22 
Kendrick Patterson-
22 
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